July 27, 2020
NEVER FORGOTTEN HONOR FLIGHT
225780 Rib Mountain Drive, #234
Wausau, WI 54401

To Whom It May Concern:

My husband, Robert M. Pliska, and our son, Scott R. Pliska, were fortunate in October,
2018 to be on the Honor Flight. For both of them it was truly the most awe inspiring and
emotional time they could have ever imagined. It was a dream come true. My husband was
in the Army and a proud Vietnam veteran, having been in the service from Feb. 1967 till
Feb. 1970. Our son never served in the military.

Several weeks ago, on July 9, my husband's journey on earth came to an end. He had
NASH (non-alcoholic liver disease), further complicated by other health issues. In mid-
April we put him under Hospice care and then at the end of April he suffered a stroke
that left him pretty much bedridden. Fortunately for our children and myself, with the
continuing care of Hospice, we were honored to be able to care for him until his death. He
truly was the most patient patient ever, even until he took his last breath that morning.

At our request, we had asked that donations be made in his name to Wisconsin Never
Forgotten Honor Flight. Enclosed please find those donations in the amount of $225.00.
We had also gotten some donations that were mailed to you directly in my husband's name.
Our family is asking that these monetary donations made in his name be used to hopefully
help some veteran(s) less fortunate than us to be able to go on this flight. If you need
names of individuals who gave monetary donations I can provide them at your request.

We would appreciate being notified of how these donations were disbursed, if that is your
protocol in letting family members know.

Sincerely,
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Mary Jane Pliska NOTE: My e-mail is mjp3682@yahoo.com
417 Bukolt Ave. Phone # is 715-341-3682

Stevens Point, WI 54481
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